
Complaints Register 

Date Name Representing Type Comments 

31/03/2020 Joanna Vaughan INSW Request 
for meeting

INSW requested teleconference with Hanson and 'neighbours group' for the new Sydney 
Fish Markets to discuss the possible impacts of the demolition to surrounding neighbours. 
Telco due to take place during the week of 20/04/2020, although, time and date has not yet 
been agreed apon. 

17/04/2020 Alfarid Hussain DPIE Request for 
information

DIPE requested information on current noise mitigation measures during demolition as a 
complaint was received from 84 Wentworth Park Road, Glebe. Hanson is working with DPIE to 
resolve the issue.

20/05/2020 Nadia Barbov Local resident Complaint about 
hoarding on footpath

Nadia sent Hanson photos of footpath and hoarding as well as an accident that occurred  on the 
footpath where a cyclist was knocked down. Hanson responded to Nadia directly and ensured her that 
all appropriate measures have been put in place and approved by Council and the Department. 

17/05/2020 Anonymous

Anonymous18/05/2020 

Noise 
Complaint

Noise 
Complaint

Liberty Industrial are ensuring compliance with the conditions of consent and only 
completing highly noise intensive activities in short blocks with respite periods of at 
least 1 hour.
Liberty Industrial are ensuring compliance with the conditions of consent and only 
completing highly noise intensive activities in short blocks with respite periods of at 
least 1 hour.

29/05/2020 Harry Travis City of Sydney Complaints 
received

Harry called Hanson to provide a notification of complaints that were received. 
Current site practices were discussed. No further action required.  

15/06/2020 Clare Mills Bintel Dust Complaint
Clare emailed Hanson to request help with the cleaning of  windows at the Bintel 
shop across the road from the demolition. Hanson have agreed to assist with this
 based on weekly assessment.




